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National Recovery Month (commonly known as 

Recovery Month) is an observance held every 

September to remind us that substance use treatment 

and mental health services can enable those with a 

mental and/or substance use disorder to live healthy 

and rewarding lives. More information about Recovery 

Month can be found here. 

 

“Breastfeeding should be encouraged for all people 

who receive Medication for Opioid Use Disorder 

(MOUD) if they abstain from using illicit substances 

and have no medical contraindications,” according to a 

2017 American College of Obstetricians and 

Gynecologists (ACOG) recommendation. Breastfeeding 

is safe for many patients on MOUD and is 

recommended by both ACOG and the American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP).  

 

Pregnancy is a very motivating time for a woman with an opioid use disorder to seek assistance for 

recovery. Several resources for both providers and patients exist on OPQC’s website and on the 

national Centers for Disease Control’s website.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Ohio Perinatal Quality Collaborative 

 

  

     

  
 

 

 

    
  

 

https://www.naadac.org/national-recovery-month#:~:text=National%2520Recovery%2520Month%2520(Recovery%2520Month,a%2520healthy%2520and%2520rewarding%2520life.
https://www.opqc.net/motherinfant-dyad
https://www.cdc.gov/reproductivehealth/maternalinfanthealth/substance-abuse/substance-abuse-during-pregnancy.htm
https://www.facebook.com/ohioperinatalqualitycollaborative/
https://twitter.com/OhioPQC


 


